
Dear Member 

 

Just a quick reminder that the deadline for applying for FCC’s Thameslink route 
Season Ticket discount offer is tomorrow (Friday 23 April). 

The key items of information you might need are: 

1. The website address: http://www.firstcapitalconnect.co.uk/discount 

2. The email address: fcc.discount@firstgroup.com  

3. The contact number: 0800 980 9249 (0900-1700 Mon-Fri) 

One of our members has reported problems uploading the scanned images to support an 

application. If that happens, send an email to fcc.discount@firstgroup.com (they have also 

accepted scanned copies of the application form – this is available from the website. 

Weekend service 

I thought it worthwhile particularly drawing your attention to the following changes to the 

typical weekend service pattern: 

• Sundays 2, 9 & 16 May (and also late Saturday nights): Buses between St Albans & 

Leagrave – in connection with Luton Station platform lengthening. 

• Sunday 9 & 16 May: Services through Central London 

More details at www.firstcapitalconnect.co.uk/changes. 

Annual ‘Meet FCC Management’ meeting on Thursday 27  May 

A reminder that we have scheduled the annual meeting with FCC Management for Thursday 27 

May in St Albans (in the evening, at the Friends Meeting House).   We expect to have Neal 

Lawson, FCC’s Managing Director with us. 

More details will follow in due course.  In the mean time, an ICalendar event file is available on 

the website for you to record this event in Outlook, Google Calendar etc.  

Regards 

Neil 

Neil Middleton 

22 April 2010  


